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Clearly the public wants Measure HB 3075 to pass as we have once passed the 

measure and but for the fact that the local Judge overturned the decision we would 

be looking at new law with regard to this gun issue. The out of state gun lobby forced 

the issue in the court and that has delayed the outcome.  

 

We have data that shows 1,200 Oregonians have died from gun violence and now is 

the time for you to pass HB 3075 to see that Measure 114 goes into effect as soon as 

possible. 

 

Please do what is proper for the citizens of Oregon and pass Measure 3075 


